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September 17, 2015 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
 EB-2015-0242 - QRAM Application 
 Response to CME          
  
On September 15, 2015 Enbridge Gas Distribution (“Enbridge”) received a letter from 
Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters (“CME”) asking both Enbridge and Union Gas 
Limited (“Union”) to explain the difference between their respective Alberta reference 
prices and between Enbridge’s Utility Price and Union’s Ontario Landed Reference Price. 
  
The letter from CME indicates a Union Alberta Reference Price of $3.066/GJ whereas 
Enbridge’s review of Union’s October 2015 application indicated an Alberta Border 
Reference Price of $3.039/GJ as per EB-2015-0255, Tab 1, Schedule 1, Line 5.  This is 
comparable to Enbridge’s forecast of $3.0362/GJ at EB-2015-0242, Exhibit Q4-3 Tab 1, 
Schedule 4, page 1, Column 1.  The small difference can be attributable to rounding. 
  
The small difference between Enbridge’s Utility Price of $5.252/GJ and Union’s Ontario 
Landed Reference Price of $5.140/GJ can be attributable to applying the same forecast of 
future prices to the different gas supply portfolios of the Utilities.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
Andrew Mandyam 
Director, Regulatory Affairs and Financial Performance 
 
cc:  EB-2015-0242 Interested Parties 
 


